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Prescott Corral of Westerners International 
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Please list any changes to your address, phone or e-mail: 

 
www.prescottcorral.org 

October, 2023 Meeting and Dinner 
Thursday, October 5th 
Prescott Centennial Center 

1989 Clubhouse Drive, Prescott, AZ 
       5:15 PM - Doors Open for Social Hour 
       6:00 PM - Business Meeting 
       6:15 PM - Dinner  
       7:00 PM- Speaker Presentation 
                                        Menu 
Mixed Green Salad 
Caesar Salad 
Baked Ziti with Italian Sausage 
Chef’s Vegetables 
Garlic Bread 
Apple Crisp 
 

 
                     

 

                  After Dinner Program 
     “The History of the Prescott Fire Department:     

                         1885 to the Here and Now” 
                   Presenter: Eric Conrad Jackson 
Join retired Prescott Fire Department firefighter 
Conrad Jackson as he presents a thorough history of 
our local fire department. This historical journey is 
laced with photos from the 1800s, 1900s, and many 
colorful stories that come along with the 
department’s 137-year history. 
Conrad Jackson is a 40-year resident of Prescott who 
spent 28 years in the fire service, 20 of them as a 
firefighter with the Prescott Fire Department. 
Conrad’s book about the department was published  
in 2014 and with it, Conrad’s role as department 
historian was secured. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reservation Information-Check must be mailed by Thursday, Sept 28, 2023 
 

                              Please do not arrive before 5:15 PM.  Please wear your badge. Thanks! 
                 Pick up a combined Dinner Ticket and Raffle Ticket as you enter-please bring small bills !! 

                Mail the form below in the enclosed envelope (no later than Thursday, September 28) with a check 
                             PAYABLE TO “WESTERNERS” to PO Box 11086, Prescott, AZ 86304-1086. 

 

**2023 Dinner Pricing. -- Payment in advance with a reservation is $33** 
Walk-ins with no reservation will be charged $38 -- if a dinner is available.  

 

For reservation changes, please call Bob Harner @ 602-616-5825.  
He will try to accommodate you, but we cannot guarantee that late changes will be possible.  

 
Dinner Reservation Form for Thursday, October 5, 2023 

 

Checks should be received as soon as possible! Self-addressed envelope enclosed. 
 

        ________# of Reservations @ $33 each………………………Total $: _______________ 
 

Name(s) & Guest Names: _______________________________________________________________ 
 

WESTERN ATTIRE ENCOURAGED AND APPRECIATED 
 
  
 
 
  
 

Support our local museums and help preserve our history! 

 

October, 2023 



 

Contact Kathy Mancino at Jkmancino@gmail.com or 928-362-9240 to contribute items for the ROUNDUP. 
Be sure to check out our website at www.prescottcorral.org. 

A Message from Our Sheriff 
Hello Corral, 
Our Western History Symposium was a big success. All of the speakers gave excellent 
presentations and we had great attendance throughout the day. Several books, authored by the 
speakers, were sold. Many people gave donations to the Corral to support our free Symposium 
so it may continue in the future. Boy Scout Troop 7010 provided a delicious lunch and the 
Phippen Museum was a wonderful host. I also want to thank our Posse for all the time and 
effort they contributed in making the Symposium the success it was.  
Recently, it came to our attention that several members do not like to drive at night. This is 
why some members did not renew their membership. It was suggested by our Deputy Sheriff, 
Shelly, that we create a sign-up list for both the members who need a ride to and from our 
dinners and those who can provide a ride. It would be managed by the parties themselves and 
it would be at the convenience of their schedules. We will have a sign-up list on the table at 
our Corral dinners. It will ask for your name and your approximate location so the drivers have 
an idea where you are located (ex: White Spar near Copper Basin Road). The members who 
can’t attend our dinners and need a ride can contact me and I will put your name on the list. 
You will find my contact information on your Roundup (I am also the Roundup editor-
information on the top of back side of Roundup). We can try this and see if it’s a possibility.  
As we all know, Prescott always has something and usually several things going on. I hope 
you attended the Arizona Cowboy Poets Gathering at Yavapai College in August. It was three 
days of performances by musicians, storytellers and poets who were very talented and 
entertaining.  
Lastly, the company which printed our Roundups has closed. Apparently, we were getting a 
great price for printing and stuffing envelopes but no one comes close to that price now. Your 
Posse has taken on the job of preparing the Roundups for you so that the cost remains 
reasonable. 
Till next time- 
Kathy Mancino, Sheriff 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prescott Corral News & Announcements 
 

Support our local history museums and institutions and help preserve our history! 

mailto:Jkmancino@gmail.com

